

May 4, 1983

Mr. Kermit Geary Route 4, Box 321 Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,

Greetings!

Please forgive us for being so late in confirming your reception report of WCTN on December 10, 1981, at 4:30 pm E.S.T. on 950 kilohertz.

Our Chief Engineer left recently and in going through his files, I found your letter and reception report.

So, again accept our apologies for the delay. I guess it's better late than never. Future reports are welcomed.

Sincerely,

David F. Reeder

President/General Manager

2 Bundes

DFR:tt encl.